
 

 

 

 

2021 Golf Tournament 
 Hole Sponsorship To Benefit the 

Luminaries Special Project 
 

 

 

The Luminaries Association is hosting a Golf Tournament on Saturday,      
September 18, 2021 at Juniper Hills Golf Course.  We are seeking donations to 
sponsor one of the 18 holes on which a sign will be placed with your sponsorship on 
it. This can be done by an individual, family, association, chapter, lodge, business, or 
in honor or memory of someone.  The donation to sponsor a hole/tee is $25.00. 

 

If you would like to sponsor a hole, please complete the for below and return with 
payment by August 27, 2021 to: 

Mr. Joseph DeSisto, III 
169 Codfish Corner Rd. 

Portsmouth, NH 03801-2007 
Joedes3@ Comcast.net 

Please make checks payable to Luminaries Association 

 

Name  _______________________________________________________  

Phone and email  ______________________________________________  

Name to be placed on the sign (please print clearly) 

 

 

 


